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NOTICE 

 

SPRING GARDEN ROAD STREETSCAPE PROJECT 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Work being performed on the water main requires a temporary shutdown of the local water service on 
Spring Garden Road between Grafton Street and Dresden Row.  The interruption to the water service 
will take place during the following period (unless it is forced to be rescheduled due to weather or 
unforeseen conditions): 
  

Thursday, July 15th from 7:00 PM to 6:00 AM on Friday, July 16th 

We recommend that any water required during this period be stored in advance – please fill appropriate 
containers so you will have sufficient water for drinking and cooking during this period.  As a 
precautionary measure, customers are advised to turn off their hot water tanks during this time to 
prevent damage to heating elements should the water be inadvertently drained from the tank.   
 
If you have a sprinkler system, please inform your system monitoring company as the service 
interruption may cause the sprinkler panel to go into alarm. 
 
Residents are advised that the Halifax Regional Municipality has granted a Noise By-Law Exemption to 
complete this work at night and construction noise will occur.  We apologize for any inconvenience this 
may cause. 
 
Customers in the area may experience discoloured water following this repair. Customers who 
experience discoloured water should run the COLD water at one faucet for about 10 minutes. You 
should see the water clear. Do not use the hot water faucet since this will draw discoloured water into 
your hot water heater/tank, which could make the problem worse. If the water fails to clear after 10 
minutes, wait for a few hours and again try running only the cold water. 
 
We will continue to make every reasonable effort to minimize the impact of construction activities on 
your community and we appreciate your continued patience and cooperation. 
 
If you have any questions or inquiries throughout the duration of this project, please feel free to contact 
Brad Whebby, Project Manager, at 902-880-3200. 
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